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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Public Library Closed Due to 
Hendersonville Water Main Leak 
HC-2018-1 
Hendersonville, NC – January 5, 2018 
 
 
The City of Hendersonville has experienced a main water leak downtown, resulting in the closure 
of the Main Branch of the Henderson County Public Library today, January 5, 2018. The water 
main leak is affecting areas surrounding parts of Washington Street, West Allen Street, Justice 
Street, 4th, 3rd and 1st Avenues.  City of Hendersonville Water and Sewer crews are working 
diligently to make repairs and the estimated time for completion is 4:00 p.m. today.  The library is 
scheduled to reopen on Saturday, January 6, 2018, once repairs to the water main leak are 
completed. 
 
For further information on the water main repairs, please contact the Andy Brogden, City of 
Hendersonville Water and Sewer at (828) 214-9567 or abrogden@hvlnc.gov. 
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